(Information is also found at:  www.stfrancisa2.com/warfare/)

SAMPLE LETTERS below here:

August *****, 2008

Sen. Carl Levin






Patrick V. McNamara Federal Bldg



477 Michigan Avenue, Ste. 1860




Detroit, MI  48226-2576

Dear Senator Levin:

I urge you to consider co-sponsoring the Cluster Munitions Civilian Protection Act (S. 594)..  Moral teaching on just war insists that noncombatant immunity be respected and that the use of force be discriminate.  Whatever legitimate use these weapons may have, the historical record makes clear that these weapons take an inordinate toll on innocent civilians.  

I strongly endorse the recent international treaty banning these weapons and wish that our country would sign the treaty when it is open for signatures in December, and ratify the treaty as soon, thereafter, as possible.  While our country’s position on this treaty will not be determined until the next president is in office, co-sponsoring and supporting the current legislation does not need to wait for the new president.  

Thank you again for considering this request.  

Sincerely

[The same letter can be sent to your member of the House of Representatives.  The House bill is H.R.1755]
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